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NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 
 
The Allen County Board of Commissioners is accepting qualifications from design professionals to 
provide services for its Administration Building Project. The Project is anticipated to include the 
planning, design, and construction of a new administrative building for the Allen County 

Administration Building. Interested firms may obtain an RFQ via QuestCDN.com, EBID 

Doc#8341830 or from Brittany Woods at bklingler@allencountyohio.com.  Qualifications will be 
accepted until 12:00 pm local time, December 16, 2022.  
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